
Edgar Allan Poe Elementary School 
SDMC Minutes 

October 29, 2015 

 

 

 

1. Review of minutes from the previous meeting.  

 

2. New Business 

 

a. There were no input forms submitted. 

b. Mr. Amerson asked how the new Wednesday lunch procedures are working. 

The cafeteria has been able to provide the sack lunches requested which has 

made eating in the classrooms, or outdoors, much easier for the students. Most 

of the grade levels have decided that eating in their rooms works better for 

them. As long as there are not two grade levels at a time trying to eat back to 

back everything seems to work fine.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next SDMC meeting is scheduled for November 20, 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


